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EACP Committee

From: Norene Iniba <niniba@abcstores.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:16 AM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Testimony in Opposition to Plastic Foodware Ban

Dear Chair Sinenci, 
 
I do not support the Maui Plastic ban as it is unreasonable and will cause hardships for many 
businesses. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Norene Iniba 
246 Hina Ave 
Kahului, HI 96732 
niniba@abcstores.com 
 


